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Forthcoming 

Events 
 

 

Friday 4th April-- 

Bootle Street Project 5J 

 

Wednesday 9th April- 

End of term (1:30pm) 

 

Wednesday 23rd April- 

Return to school 

 

********************** 

 

Please remember that the 

school gates close at 8:45am, 

so that the teachers can get 

to their classes and begin 

teaching the children. Please 

aim to be on the yard before 

the gates close, so as to avoid 

coming through the main 

office. 

 

Please let us know if any 

contact details have changed.  

Please also ensure that any 

electronic devices your  

children receive have the 

appropriate age settings  

applied. 

 

 

3rd April 

2025 

Dear Parents/Carers  
 
End of Term and Term Dates for Sept 2025– July 2026 
Please be reminded that we break for the Easter holidays on Wednesday 9th 
April at 1:30pm.  We then return to school on Wednesday 23rd April at 
8:45am. 
 
Please see the term dates for the coming school year on the reverse of this 
newsletter.  Please view these carefully before booking any holidays as we are 
unable to authorise holidays during term time. Thank you. 
 
Thank you from our PTFA 
A huge thank you for your kind donations during our own clothes day.  We raised 
just over £400 which will be used to purchase items for your children. 
 
Holy Communions 
Several parents have been asking us about the forthcoming Holy Communions.  
As yet, we do not have any final arrangements, but we are due to speak to the 
Archdiocese shortly, so we hope to have some information for you as soon as 
possible.  Thank you for your patience. 
 
Prayer and Liturgy Class Sessions 
A huge thank you to all of the children and staff who have performed their 
Prayer and Liturgy sessions this past week.  The remaining classes will be  
performing theirs shortly and we hope that you are able to attend.  
 
Y1 Windmill Farm Trip 
Year 1 will be out at Windmill Farm tomorrow.  We are sure that they will have a 
great time and we hope that the lovely weather stays for them. 
 
School Sports Teams 
Well done to our girls football team who have won their league!! They have been 
playing some amazing football this year and should all be proud of themselves.  
Well done also to the boys team who have also played some fantastic football 
and had some brilliant results against some strong teams. 
 
Y6 Mock SATs week 
Last week, Y6 children did a trial run of their forthcoming SATs tests.  I would 
like to say how impressed we were with the effort and determination of all of 
the children.  The tests can be quite demanding, but the children applied  
themselves really well and should be congratulated. 
 
School Meal Vouchers 
School Meal vouchers were sent home earlier this week.  If you have not  
received them or have trouble  downloading them, please contact the school for 
assistance. 
 
After School Club 
Our after school club which is ran through Fun4Kidz is now well established and 
running smoothly.  The children are all having a fantastic time and are able to 
stay on the school site until 6pm.  If you require after school childcare, please 
speak to the office staff who will direct you to Fun4Kidz. 
 
Have a lovely Easter break, 
 
Mr Daniels and all at St Elizabeth’s 
 
 
 

‘I have come so that they may have life and have it to the full’ 


